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Tourism Students Meet at DTU 

 

On Jan 17
th

 2011, an exchange evening was held with tourism students from the National Economics University and 

Thai Nguyen University at the Quang Trung Campus. Many tourism lecturers and students the three universities 

attended. 

The students had the opportunity to share experiences and representatives from each institution presented their 

curricula. On behalf of DTU, Mr. Nguyen Cong Minh, the Dean of Hospitality and Tourism, sincerely thanked the 

visitors for attending.  

 

A Performance by DTU Students 

The student show followed the lecturer presentations. Each university featured quite distinctive performances. A 

student from National Economics University declared “Standing on top of Ngu Hanh Son Mountain and gazing at 

the blue sea, I really enjoyed the spectacular view that I only knew about previously in books. Danang is so beautiful 

and the people so kind.” At the end of the evening, students were sad to leave. 

Associate Professor Nguyen Van Manh, Dean of Tourism Faculty at the National Economics University said. “Not 

only could the students share information tonight. The lecturers were also able to learn many new interesting facts. I 

especially want to thank DTU for holding such a meaningful event.”  
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